
Matt Matamua has long association with the intellectual disability sector.  He has a 

psychopaedic nursing background and worked for many years at Kimberley Centre – a 

residential care facility for people with an intellectual disability. He is current the Maori 

Health Manager for Healthcare of New Zealand Limited.  
  
Matt’s Iwi affiliation is Muaupoko ki Kawiu Marae, and through this has been involved in a 

number of organisations in Horowhenua and Manawatu.  Current memberships include 

the Horowhenua District Council’s Health & Transport Committee.  Matt’s previous 

involvements include Chairman of Manawhenua Hauora, and membership of MidCentral 

DHB’s Hospital Advisory and Community & Public Health Advisory Committees.    


